
West Wiltshire District Council/Council/12 September 2007 

Agenda Item No. 12 
 
 
 
Title:  Questions from Members of the Council 
 
 
 
To receive the following questions from Members received within the specified 
deadline. 
 
Question from Cllr Ernie Clark to Chairman of Standards Committee – 
Tony Frost  

 
On 13 June 2007 Mr. Darsley published a report into an allegation concerning 
Cllr. William Braid of Westbury Town Council (SBE 16829.06).  The 
report was presented to the Standards Committee on, I recall, the 25th July 
but had to be immediately adjourned as the committee was not quorate.  Does 
this comply with the requirement of the 'three month rule' for the consideration 
of reports from monitoring officers or should another meeting have been 
arranged on or before 14 September 2007? 
 
 
 
Question from Cllr Ernie Clark to Leader of the Council – Cllr Graham 
Payne 
 
At a full council meeting some while ago the council appointed Tim Darsley as 
the temporary Monitoring Officer. Has the time not now arrived when either 
this appointment should be made permanent or the Head of Legal and 
Democratic Services be appointed as the Monitoring Officer?  
 
 

Agenda Item No. 13 
 

 
Representatives on Outside Bodies – Reporting Back 

 
To receive reports from Members on their attendance at meetings of outside 

bodies. 
 
 

 

Agenda Item No. 14 
 

Update on Local Government Reorganisation 
 

Report to follow 


